
Support for HB 2004 - Ranked Choice Voting

Hi,

My name is Jake, I live in Eugene, and I am writing to voice my support for HB 2004.

From the very beginnings of our country, our framers recognized that a 2 party system was
detrimental, and potentially fatal, to the continuation of this great experiment which we call the
United States of America.

Today, it should be clear to everyone that we are a nation divided. We stand to the left and right,
and only increasingly so, with no room for anyone to occupy the middle ground. Today, a vote
for any candidate other than the ones presented to us by the DNC and the RNC is a vote better
left uncast.

Our current system silences the voices of anyone who dares to think differently from the two
prevailing parties. It fails to provide the equal representation that we were supposed to be
provided with by the establishment of our Democratic Republic - my voice means nothing if
there is no real potential for my candidate to come out on top because of a system that is built
against me.

You can fix that.

Passing HB 2004 is the first step, a very big and important step, toward fixing the divisions we
currently see in our country; toward bringing people back to the middle and finding compromise
for the betterment of everyone.

I ask you to support the passage of HB 2004.

Thank you,
Jake Charlson


